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Law in the United States 2007-01-08

law in the united states second edition is a concise presentation of the
salient elements of the american legal system designed mainly for jurists
of civil law backgrounds it focuses on features of american law likely to
be least familiar to jurists from other legal traditions such as american
common law the federal structure of the u s legal system and the american
constitutional tradition the use of comparative law technique permits
foreign jurists to appreciate the american legal system in comparison
with legal systems with which they are already familiar chapters in the
second edition also cover such topics as american civil justice criminal
law jury trial choice of laws and international jurisdiction the american
legal profession and the influence of american law in the global legal
order

Law in Daily Life 2015-08-08

excerpt from law in daily life a collection of legal questions connected
with the ordinary events of everyday life in daily life many legal
relations and legal transactions arise which owing to the insignificance
of the object involved in them hardly ever lead to an action but which
for all that may be applied with great utility to purposes of legal
education because they give to beginners the opportunity of contemplating
with a legal eye the ordinary occurrences of life i have collected a
great number of cases of this nature and arranged them together from
various points of view the collection first appeared as an appendix to
the second edition of my civilrechts falle ohne entscheidungen published
in the year 1870 and then independently and its value for teaching
purposes has been proved by the new editions which have since made their
appearance and by several translations an italian by vito perugio a
hungarian by professor biermann a greek by dr demaras an abridgement in
the portuguese tongue in de menezes questoes vigentes de philoeophia e dt
direito pernambuco p 161 sq may the little book still further prove its
usefulness for legal education about the publisher forgotten books
publishes hundreds of thousands of rare and classic books find more at
forgottenbooks com this book is a reproduction of an important historical
work forgotten books uses state of the art technology to digitally
reconstruct the work preserving the original format whilst repairing
imperfections present in the aged copy in rare cases an imperfection in
the original such as a blemish or missing page may be replicated in our
edition we do however repair the vast majority of imperfections
successfully any imperfections that remain are intentionally left to
preserve the state of such historical works

Law in the United States 2007

law in the united states second edition is a concise presentation of the
salient elements of the american legal system designed mainly for jurists
of civil law backgrounds it focuses on features of american law likely to
be least familiar to jurists from other legal traditions such as american
common law the federal structure of the u s legal system and the american
constitutional tradition the use of comparative law technique permits
foreign jurists to appreciate the american legal system in comparison
with legal systems with which they are already familiar chapters in the
second edition also cover such topics as american civil justice criminal
law jury trial choice of laws and international jurisdiction the american
legal profession and the influence of american law in the global legal
order

Law in Daily Life 2015-02-19

this work has been selected by scholars as being culturally important and
is part of the knowledge base of civilization as we know it this work was
reproduced from the original artifact and remains as true to the original
work as possible therefore you will see the original copyright references



library stamps as most of these works have been housed in our most
important libraries around the world and other notations in the work this
work is in the public domain in the united states of america and possibly
other nations within the united states you may freely copy and distribute
this work as no entity individual or corporate has a copyright on the
body of the work as a reproduction of a historical artifact this work may
contain missing or blurred pages poor pictures errant marks etc scholars
believe and we concur that this work is important enough to be preserved
reproduced and made generally available to the public we appreciate your
support of the preservation process and thank you for being an important
part of keeping this knowledge alive and relevant

Law Books in Action 2012-04-02

law books in action essays on the anglo american legal treatise explores
the history of the legal treatise in the common law world rather than
looking at treatises as shortcuts from law in books to law in action the
essays in this collection ask what treatises can tell us about what
troubled legal professionals at a given time what motivated them to write
what they did and what they hoped to achieve this book then is the first
study of the legal treatise as a law book in action an active text
produced by individuals with ideas about what they wanted the law to be
not a mere stepping stone to codes and other forms of legal writing but a
multifaceted genre of legal literature in its own right practical and
fanciful dogmatic and ornamental in turn this book will be of interest to
legal scholars lawyers and judges as well as to anyone else with a
scholarly interest in law in general and legal history in particular

The Spirit of the Common Law 1921

the spirit of the common law is one of roscoe pound s most notable works
it contains the brilliant lectures he delivered at dartmouth college in
the summer of 1921 it is a seminal book embodying the spiritual essence
of sociological jurisprudence by its leading prophet this work is both a
celebration of the common law and a warning for common law judges and
lawyers to return to and embrace the pragmatism and judicial empiricism
that define and energize the common law the two fundamental doctrines of
the common law pound writes are the doctrine of precedents and the
doctrine of supremacy of law in an earlier preface justice arthur j
goldberg writes that the spirit of the common law will always be
treasured by judges and lawyers for its philosophy and history but more
importantly for roscoe pound s optimism and faith in the capacity of law
to keep up with the times without sacrificing fundamental values it is a
faith built upon the conviction that the present is not to be divorced
from the past but rather that the past and the present are to be built
upon to make a better future neil hamilton and mathias alfred jaren
provide a biographical introduction to the book they discuss the various
influences upon pound s scholarly pursuits and they analyze many of his
writings that led up to the spirit of the common law this volume is a
necessary addition to the libraries of legal scholars and professionals
sociologists and philosophers

Implementation of Law in the People's Republic
of China 2021-08-04

china after some twenty years of reform is no longer a country without
law indeed one may legitimately complain that there are too many laws
that are changing too rapidly however law acquires no life nor performs
its intended social functions without proper implementation and
enforcement here few people chinese or foreign are content with the
general situation of implementation of law in china the problems and
difficulties in implementing and enforcing laws and regulations are
reported and discussed in the various forums of the chinese media almost
on a daily basis and often reported in western media also academics in
china are filling the pages of various legal journals with their



diagnoses and analyses of the causes of and solutions to the lack of
proper implementation of law and legal regulations and policy measures
are being issued to deal with these problems and to overcome the
difficulties the future of the rule of law in china as we are so often
reminded by scholars of chinese politics and law largely depends on the
proper implementation and enforcement of law this is a book about law in
action in china that is it focuses on the administration of the law as a
process through which law in the books is put into action and hence is
made to perform its intended social functions it deals with the process
the institutional settings the players and the political economic social
and cultural settings the factors involved in the administration of law
in china throughout the book we will see a variety of problems and
difficulties involved in implementing and enforcing laws and regulations
that are identified and analyzed by the contributors we will also see
analyses on legal regulations and policy measures that have been issued
to rectify the many identified problems to raise the standard of actual
implementation of law and to improve the functioning of the various law
implementing enforcing authorities additionally the book provides various
case studies on implementation of law in china the present book we
believe is among the first collective efforts at a systematic and
comprehensive study of the implementation of law in china and we hope
that it will stimulate many more such studies studies on the actual
operation and impact of law on society and on individuals

Law in Daily Life, a Collection of Legal
Questions Connected with the Ordinary Events of
Everyday Life - Primary Source Edition 2014-02

this is a reproduction of a book published before 1923 this book may have
occasional imperfections such as missing or blurred pages poor pictures
errant marks etc that were either part of the original artifact or were
introduced by the scanning process we believe this work is culturally
important and despite the imperfections have elected to bring it back
into print as part of our continuing commitment to the preservation of
printed works worldwide we appreciate your understanding of the
imperfections in the preservation process and hope you enjoy this
valuable book

Law in Literature 2017-12

law in literature an annotated bibliography of law related works is a
collection of two hundred and fifty annotations of law related novellas
novels and plays written by scholars with an interest in the field this
annotated bibliography is intended as a companion piece to law in
literature legal themes in american stories 1842 1917 law in literature
legal themes in drama and law in literature legal themes in novellas
unlike the other three books in this series law in literature an
annotated bibliography of law related works is not useful as a textbook
for a law in literature course in an academic setting it is useful to
professors seeking to assign works for reading by the students students
who are interested in the topic might want to obtain the book as a
reference tool to discover works for further reading also the book is
intended to reach an audience of those engaged in the legal system and to
anyone interested in exploring the rich stories annotated in this volume

Family Law in the Twentieth Century 2003

the law governing family relationships has changed dramatically in the
course of the 20th century and this book drawing extensively on both
published and archival material and on legal as well as other sources
gives an account of the processes and problems of reform



The Force of Law 2015-02-10

many legal theorists maintain that laws are effective because we
internalize them obeying even when not compelled to do so in a
comprehensive reassessment of the role of force in law frederick schauer
disagrees demonstrating that coercion more than internalized thinking and
behaving distinguishes law from society s other rules reinvigorating
ideas from jeremy bentham and john austin and drawing on empirical
research as well as philosophical analysis schauer presents an account of
legal compliance based on sanction and compulsion showing that law s
effectiveness depends fundamentally on its coercive potential law in
short is about telling people what to do and threatening them with bad
consequences if they fail to comply although people may sometimes obey
the law out of deference to legal authority rather than fear of sanctions
schauer challenges the assumption that legal coercion is marginal in
society force is more pervasive than the state s efforts to control a
minority of disobedient citizens when people believe that what they
should do differs from what the law commands compliance is less common
than assumed and the necessity of coercion becomes apparent challenging
prevailing modes of jurisprudential inquiry schauer makes clear that the
question of legal force has sociological psychological political and
economic dimensions that transcend purely conceptual concerns grappling
with the legal system s dependence on force helps us understand what law
is how it operates and how it helps organize society

Law in the United States 2006

this text was designed to be a realistic introduction to american law for
students from civil law backgrounds it shows that american law is neither
a pliable common law that allows judges to make law at will nor a static
system rather it presents american law as a complicated mix of statutory
and common law that often interact

Law in Literature: A Reading 1933

law without force is a landmark in political and social philosophy it
proposes nothing less than a completely new basis for international law
as relevant today as when it was first published nearly sixty years ago
it commands the attention of all concerned with what the future may bring
to the law of nations the great scope of niemeyer s undertaking draws
respect even from those who disagree with his challenging analysis of the
historical past and his suggestions for the future of international law
in his new introduction michael henry observes that law without force
provides us with a foundation of niemeyer s thinking published in 1941
when hitler was swallowing up europe this volume shows how a first rate
mind grappled with a legal historical social and ultimately metaphysical
problem it provides in detail the reasoning behind niemeyer s rejection
of a foreign policy based on morality and his distinction between
authoritarian and totalitarian governments and it provides us with the
first stage of his lengthy and prodigious effort to understand this
terrible century it is a book that no serious student of niemeyer can
afford to ignore at the very heart of the author s vigorous discussion
may be found his rejection of a moral basis for international law and his
suggestion that a functional basis should be substituted for it the book
incisively reviews the relation between traditional international law and
the changing structure of international politics concluding that the
traditional system of law has operated as an agency of disharmony and
conflict after an investigation of the traditional legal system the
author then asks what type of law fits the social structure of this
modern world the answers are presented in the last part of the book as
neimeyer offers his case for a functional system of law divorced from
moral exhortations or appeals to shattered authority philosophy sociology
and legal theory are brilliantly interwoven in this volume which will
engage serious readers interested in political and social theory



Law without Force 2018-01-16

this scarce antiquarian book is a facsimile reprint of the original due
to its age it may contain imperfections such as marks notations
marginalia and flawed pages because we believe this work is culturally
important we have made it available as part of our commitment for
protecting preserving and promoting the world s literature in affordable
high quality modern editions that are true to the original work

An Introduction to the Philosophy of Law (1922)
2008-06

fuller lon l the law in quest of itself originally published boston
beacon press 1966 beacon series in classics of the law vi 150 pp
reprinted 1999 2012 by the lawbook exchange ltd isbn 13 9781616193218
isbn 10 1616193212 paperback

The Law in Quest of Itself 2012-01-01

this work has been selected by scholars as being culturally important and
is part of the knowledge base of civilization as we know it this work was
reproduced from the original artifact and remains as true to the original
work as possible therefore you will see the original copyright references
library stamps as most of these works have been housed in our most
important libraries around the world and other notations in the work this
work is in the public domain in the united states of america and possibly
other nations within the united states you may freely copy and distribute
this work as no entity individual or corporate has a copyright on the
body of the work as a reproduction of a historical artifact this work may
contain missing or blurred pages poor pictures errant marks etc scholars
believe and we concur that this work is important enough to be preserved
reproduced and made generally available to the public we appreciate your
support of the preservation process and thank you for being an important
part of keeping this knowledge alive and relevant

Law in Daily Life 2015-08-31

the making of modern law foreign comparative and international law 1600
1926 brings together foreign comparative and international titles in a
single resource its international law component features works of some of
the great legal theorists including gentili grotius selden zouche
pufendorf bijnkershoek wolff vattel martens mackintosh wheaton among
others the materials in this archive are drawn from three world class
american law libraries the yale law library the george washington
university law library and the columbia law library now for the first
time these high quality digital scans of original works are available via
print on demand making them readily accessible to libraries students
independent scholars and readers of all ages the below data was compiled
from various identification fields in the bibliographic record of this
title this data is provided as an additional tool in helping to insure
edition identification yale law librarylp3y100520019040101the making of
modern law foreign comparative and international law 1600 1926 first
appeared as an appendix to the second edition of civilrechtsfalle ohne
entscheidungen published in the year 1870 cf author s pref oxford at the
clarendon press 1904xi 169 p 20 cmunited kingdom

Law in Daily Life a Collection of Legal
Questions Connected with the Ordinary Events of
Everyday Life 2013-09

much of our law is based on authoritative texts such as constitutions and
statutes the common law in contrast is that part of the law that is
established by the courts common law rules predominate in some areas of



law such as torts and contracts and are extremely important in other
areas such as corporations nevertheless it has been far from clear what
principles courts use or should use in establishing common law rules in
this lucid yet subtly argued book melvin eisenberg develops the
principles that govern this process the rules established in every common
law case he shows are a product of the interplay between the rules
announced in past precedents on the one hand and moral norms policies and
experience on the other however a court establishing a common law rule is
not free as a legislator would be to employ those norms and policies it
thinks best rather it can properly employ only those that have a
requisite degree of social support more specifically the common law
should seek to satisfy three standards first it should correspond to the
body of rules that would be arrived at by giving appropriate weight to
all moral norms policies and experiential propositions that have the
requisite support and by making the best choices where norms policies and
experience conflict second all the rules that make up the body of the law
should be consistent with one another third the rules adopted in past
precedents should be applied consistently over time often these three
standards point in the same direction the central problems of legal
reasoning arise when they do not these problems are resolved by the
principles of common law adjudication with the general principles of
common law adjudication as a background the author then examines and
explains the specific modes of common law reasoning such as reasoning
from precedent reasoning by analogy drawing distinctions and overruling
throughout the book the analysis is fully illustrated by leading cases
this innovative and carefully worked out account of the common law will
be of great interest to lawyers law students students in undergraduate
legal studies programs scholars interested in legal theory and all those
who want to understand the basic legal institutions of our society

The Nature of the Common Law 1991-10-01

american law in a global context is an elegant and erudite introduction
to the american legal system from a global perspective it covers the law
and lawyering tools taught in the first year of law school explaining the
underlying concepts and techniques of the common law used in u s legal
practice the ideas central to the development and practice of american
law as well as constitutional law contracts property criminal law and
courtroom procedure are all presented in their historical and
intellectual contexts accessible to the novice but with insight that will
inform the expert actual cases illuminate each major subject engaging
readers in the legal process and the arguments between real people that
make american law an ever evolving system

American Law in a Global Context 2005-02-03

presenting fresh perspectives on a range of contemporary issues in
international law this book draws on the work of major contributors to
legal and political theory arguing that international law lacks the
vocabulary to deal with the collective dimension and therefore
perpetuates an individualistic vocabulary the book develops and
articulates a more appropriate collective approach for public
international law in doing so it reframes longstanding problems such as
the conflict between self determination and the integrity of states and
the effects and the limits of state sovereignty in an increasingly
globalized world

International Law as the Law of Collectives 2013

the first english translation of a comprehensive legal history of europe
from the early middle ages to the twentieth century encompassing both the
common aspects and the original developments of different countries as
well as legal scholars and professionals it will appeal to those
interested in the general history of european civilisation



A History of Law in Europe 2017-08-03

this book provides a challenging interpretation of the emergence of the
common law in anglo norman england against the background of the general
development of legal institutions in europe in a detailed discussion of
the emergence of the central courts and the common law they administered
the author traces the rise of the writ system and the growth of the jury
system in twelfth century england professor van caenegem attempts to
explain why english law is so different from that on the continent and
why this divergence began in the twelfth century arguing that chance and
chronological accident played the major part and led to the paradox of a
feudal law of continental origin becoming one of the most typical
manifestations of english life and thought first published in 1973 the
birth of the english common law has come to enjoy classical status and in
a preface professor van caenegem discusses some recent developments in
the study of english law under the norman and earliest angevin kings

The Birth of the English Common Law 1988-11-24

the anthology law in society explores how law shapes and is shaped by
societies the selections stem from a view of law as an integral part of
the wider socio political economy and one of its central institutions the
introduction familiarizes students with definitions and explanations of
criminal law explores the functions of law and provides an overview of
the theories of law covered in the rest of the book the first section of
the text examines sources of law natural law theory and the concept of
positive or formal law the second section considers the origins of law in
social structures and provides an overview of sociology of law the third
section is devoted to sources of law and social control such as custom
social norms and group processes the final section introduces critical
theories of law and considers recent developments in alternative dispute
resolution and restorative justice through reading law in society
students come to recognize that as a society changes so too do its laws
and legal system the book is well suited to courses in criminal justice
and sociology as well as those in social or cultural anthropology

Law in Context 19??

this book presents an original deliberately controversial and at times
disturbing appraisal of the state of comparative law at the beginning of
the 21st century its weaknesses its strengths and its protagonists most
of whom were personally known to the author during the preceding thirty
five years it is also a reminder of the unique opportunities the subject
has in our shrinking world the author brings to bear his experience of
thirty five years as a teacher of the subject to criticise the impact the
long association with roman law has had on the orientation and well being
of his subject with equal force he also warns against some modern trends
linking it with variations of the critical legal studies movement and
urges the study of foreign law in a way that can make it more attractive
to practitioners and more usable by judges at the end of the day this
monograph represents a passionate call for greater intellectual co
operation and offers one way of achieving it a co operation between
practitioners and academics on the one hand and between common and modern
civilian lawyers on the other in an attempt to save the subject from the
marginalisation it suffered in the 1980s and from which the globalisation
movement of the 21st century may be about to deliver it

A Systematic and Historical Exposition of Roman
Law in the Order of a Code 1803

the law of the united states offers an introduction and overview of the
american legal system with an emphasis throughout on up to date case law
and current literature it is an ideal first point of entry for students
and practitioners alike and a starting point for further independent



research professor hay provides a concise and straightforward explanation
of the law and legal vocabulary as well as an introduction to the
different types of law and legal techniques he explains the role of
congress the executive and the courts and clarifies the mechanisms behind
the branches of public and private law in the united states he introduces
the reader to the complexities of federal and state law emphasizing that
the many areas of public law and virtually all areas of private law are
the separate law of the 50 states the district of columbia and the u s
dependent territories in which common language legal tradition and
culture have served to bring about a basic legal unity several private
law areas contract law torts family law succession receive detailed
treatment as do criminal law and procedure the book provides detailed
references to legislation case law and the literature up to date through
early 2016 four appendices present a detailed case study with commentary
to aid the civil law reader in understanding of the case law system the
text of the u s constitution referred to in several contexts throughout
the book a geographic map of the u s federal court system and information
on the legal profession in the united states

Law and Society 2016-01-10

this book was originally published as a monograph in the international
encyclopaedia of laws medical law

大学生のための法律英語 2014

academic legal production when it focuses on the study of law generally
grasps this concept on the basis of a reference to positive law and its
practice this book differs clearly from these analyses and integrates the
legal approach into the philosophy of normative language philosophical
realism and pragmatism the aim is not only to place the examination of
law in the immanence of its practice but also to take note of the fact
that legal enunciation must be taken seriously in order to arrive at this
analysis it is necessary to go beyond traditional perspectives and to
base reflection on an investigation of the conditions for enunciating law
in our democracies this analysis thus offers a renewal of the ethics
inherent in the action of jurists and an original reflection on the role
of certain legal tools such as concepts categories or provisions in this
sense the work nourishes its originality not only by the transversality
of its approach but also by the will to situate legal thought in concrete
forms of its implementation the book will be essential reading for
academics working in the areas of legal theory legal philosophy and
constitutional theory

Comparative Law in the Courtroom and Classroom
2003

������������������

The Law of the United States 2017

business organizations law in focus second edition provides a thorough
introduction to the key attributes advantages and disadvantages of every
form of for profit business organization in the united states including
partnerships limited liability companies and corporations the practice
oriented approach of the focus casebook series elucidates the legal and
practical aspects of business organizations through real world scenarios
that provide numerous opportunities for students to apply theory to
practice and solidify their understanding of key concepts clear
exposition and case previews support independent learning and focus case
analysis new to the second edition significantly more editing of cases
with an eye towards making case excerpts shorter and more accessible to
students expanded coverage of llcs in chapter 12 including a newly added
case and related exercises addressing the primacy of the operating



agreement in llc governance and 2019 case and associated exercises
highlighting lcc dissolution standards newly added cases and exercises in
chapter 9 highlighting the continued evolution of delaware s caremark
corporate monitoring and oversight doctrine including references to the
delaware supreme court s recent decision in marchand v barhill 212 a 3d
805 809 del 2019 reversing the dismissal of caremark claims against an
ice cream manufacturer over allegedly persistent food safety issues and
the chancery court s decision in clovis oncology inc derivative litig c a
no 2017 0222 jrs 2019 wl 4850188 oct 1 2019 denying a motion to dismiss
caremark claims involving allegedly serial non compliance with fda
protocols and regulations having to do with drug approval an additional
case in chapter 10 that asks whether the disrespectful and unfairly
disproportionate treatment of a female shareholder by the male majority
in a closely held corporation constitutes corporate oppression pursuant
to new york business corporation law 1104 a a 1 a new case in chapter 10
in which shareholders of amerisourcebergen one of the world s leading
wholesale distributors of opioid painkillers sought to exercise their
inspection rights under dgcl 200 to investigate whether the firm had
engaged in wrongdoing in connection with the distribution of opioids
additional and expanded references to model business corporation act mbca
standards across chapters 8 9 and 10 including expanded references to
mbca standards concerning director conflicting interest transactions the
corporate opportunity doctrine and the mbca s universal demand rule for
derivative actions a new case in chapter 3 addressing duties of loyalty
and candor in the partnership context that invokes the meinhard v salmon
standard in a manner that is more accessible to students updated coverage
of the proxy system and proxy regulation securities offering rules and
regs and developments in insider trading law new cases and spotlight
sections that address a variety of timely issues including unicorns start
up businesses with a valuation of at least 1 billion claims involving
opioid manufacturers and corporate governance matters involving metoo
claims professors and students will benefit from features that engage
students in applying theory to practice such as real life applications
application exercises and applying the concepts experiential exercises on
drafting documents and preparing appropriate filings an overview in
chapter one of the various forms of business organization and their key
attributes advantages and disadvantages an emphasis on contemporary
principal cases and issues that resonate with today s students and fuel
class discussion clear exposition of legal principles means students can
absorb assigned reading on their own and professors don t have to explain
it from the lectern in class attention to attorney ethical issue and
rules that commonly arise in the representation of business entities the
online ascii art generator can convert text to multiline text boxes try
it now

Medical Law in Austria 2014

this book offers an advanced introduction to central questions in legal
philosophy what factors determine the content of the law in force what
makes a normative system a legal system how does law beyond the state
differ from domestic law what kind of moral force does law have these are
all questions about the nature of law the most important existing views
are introduced but the aim is not to survey the existing literature
rather this book introduces the subject by stepping back from the fray to
sketch the big picture to show just what is at stake in these old debates
legal philosophy has become somewhat arid and inward looking in part this
is because the disagreement between the main camps on the important
questions is apparently intractable the main aim of the book is to
suggest both a diagnosis and a proper practical response to this
situation of intractable disagreement about questions that do matter

Law and the Philosophy of Language 2021

this is a new release of the original 1919 edition



LAW IN CONTEXT 憲法 2010-12

it s an enduring axiom before there is democracy there is rule of law
thomas geoghegan argues here in his lively pamphlet that as the pillars
of the american legal system are crumbling so too is the american
democracy geoghegan convincingly explains how the 2000 presidential
election was only the first sign that justice is now driven by party
politics he notes how even lawyers are becoming disillusioned with the
law as federal cases are increasingly determined by whether they are
heard by a bush appointed judge or a clinton appointed judge geoghegan
ultimately contends that the sense of disorder in our legal system has
never been greater and we may no longer have the basic civic trust
necessary to preserve the rule of law

Business Organizations Law in Focus 2022-10-27

private law governs our most pervasive relationships with other people
the wrongs we do to one another the property we own and exclude from
others use the contracts we make and break and the benefits realized at
another s expense that we cannot justly retain the major rules of private
law are well known but how they are organized explained and justified is
a matter of fierce debate by lawyers economists and philosophers ernest
weinrib made a seminal contribution to the understanding of private law
with his first book the idea of private law in it he argued that there is
a special morality intrinsic to private law the morality of corrective
justice by understanding the nature of corrective justice we understand
the purpose of private law which is simply to be private law in this book
weinrib takes up and develops his account of corrective justice its
nature and its role in understanding the law he begins by setting out the
conceptual components of corrective justice drawing a model of a moral
relationship between two equals and the rights and duties that exist
between them he then explains the significance of corrective justice for
various legal contexts for the grounds of liability in negligence
contract and unjust enrichment for the relationship between right and
remedy for legal education for the comparative understanding of private
law and for the compatibility of corrective justice with state support
for the poor combining legal and philosophical analysis corrective
justice integrates a concrete and wide ranging treatment of legal
doctrine with a unitary and comprehensive set of theoretical ideas
alongside the revised edition of the idea of private law it is essential
reading for all academics lawyers and students engaged in understanding
the foundations of private law

What Makes Law 2014-06-16

The Applicable Law in Singapore and Malaysia
1989

Law in the Modern State (1919) 2014-08-07

Law as a Means to an End 2006

The Law in Shambles 2005

Corrective Justice 2012-09-20



A Common Lawyer Looks at the Civil Law 1955
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